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With the support of IMPETUS, we are
thrilled to integrate citizen science
principles into our neighborhood's

disaster preparedness efforts.

Summary
The Antiquake project, a part of IMPETUS's
Citizen Science with and for Communities
challenge, aims to enhance community
resilience to earthquakes in Kuzguncuk,
Istanbul, through citizen science and
community engagement. It involves developing
customised risk mapping and disaster
reduction plans, raising awareness, and
fostering collaboration among stakeholders. By
leveraging local knowledge and resources, the
project aims to empower communities to
effectively prepare for and respond to the
unavoidable Istanbul earthquake. Through
training programs, data collection campaigns,
and outreach activities, the project seeks to
mobilise diverse stakeholders, including
residents, community organisations, and local
authorities. By integrating neighbourhood
social capital and promoting inclusivity, the
project aims to create sustainable risk
reduction measures and improve disaster
management capacities. Ultimately, the project
strives to build a resilient community capable
of mitigating the impacts of earthquakes and
fostering long-term disaster preparedness and
response efforts in the region.

mailto:yelda.ademoglu@gmail.com

